
 
Freedom of Information request NCC-024738-17 
 
Thank you for your recently submitted Freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
A) 
Please can you provide me with the following data you are obligated to collect regarding the 
destinations of PRU pupils who left secondary school in the 2012/13 academic year. 
Please provide a breakdown of the number: 
i) in work 
ii) in further education 
iii) NEETs 
iv) in prison 
v) in young offender institutions 
B) 
Please can you provide me with the outcomes for children currently learning at pupil referral units 
within your authority which you are obligated to hold: 
i) Please state the number of children currently learning at a pupil referral unit within your authority 
broken down by the name of the individual PRU 
ii) Please state the number of children learning at PRUs that are also children in need within your 
authority. It is not essential to break down figures per PRU but please provide if known. 
iii) Please state the number of children learning at PRUs that are also children in care within your 
authority. It is not essential to break down figures per PRU but please provide if known. 
 
Our response 
A) 
i) in work - 2 
ii) in further education - 9 
iii) NEETs - 9 
iv) in prison - 0 
v) in young offender institutions – 0 
 
B) 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council do not have any Pupil referral units. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, 
NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk"foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference above 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Resources Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72323 
 
 

mailto:foi@nottscc.gov.uk%22foi@nottscc.gov.uk

